Minutes from meeting 9/10

Groups present:

PUP

Muse

Theatre-Intime

Body Hype

Disiac

Expressions

BAC

Jugglers

Raks

Wym'on Stage

Naacho

Paul Breitman

Consortium of International Student Organizations

1) Recap from last meeting.

New officers were chosen. Kathy Lee as president and Chris Wendell as

treasure.

2) Paul Breitman gave an update on frist and Richardson.

The frist administration has merged with the Richardson administration.

Paul Breitman is now incharge of both venues.

Jennifer Sorgatz was hired to run Richardson and she is the new contact

person for student groups. Richardson has undergone some renovation this

summer and new offices have been added in the basement for the

Richardson

administrators. The building will now be open from 9am-5pm.

Richardson has a new website where you can find info about their staff

and

upcoming events, the address is www.princeton.edu/richaud/

Richardson is still looking for a house manager. Interviews will be held

shortly and members of pac are encouraged to come to the interviews.

More

info from Paul about the interviews will follow.

They are also hoping to put together an advisory council and are hoping

that 2-3 pac members will join this council.

All the venues on campus are soon going to have to switch to a new

ticketing system within the next year. A ticketing task force has been

formed that includes pac members. They are currently looking at a few

different ticketing systems.

Frist has two new events organizers, Sally Buchanan and Kristin

Kirchner.

These are the people to contact about scheduling in frist. Email

frist@princeton.edu and they will get back to you within 3 working days.

3) Drew Kumpf from the Constortium of International Students

Organization

came to the meeting to discuss whether or not his organization could

become a member of PAC. The Constortium is not specifically a performing

arts group and therefore do not fall into the definition of a PAC group.

We decided to ask the Constortium to send a liason to PAC meetings, but

to

postpone the decision about pac membership until the end of the school

year.

4) PAC ad will be published on thursday. Chris appologizes for any

resolution problems, because of conversions and formating some of the

images might not look astounding. Each pac group has been billed $31.07

for the ad. The money has been taken out of each groups ODIS account.

5) Tiger tickets will be sent out in the mail. The format is similar to

last years. PAC needs to find a new tiger ticket repressentative.

6) Dillon gym is offering Hip-Hop classes but they have nobody to run

them. If any of the dance groups have members that might be interested,

they should contact Sandy Oaks at pfeil@.

7) Update your officer forms at Dean Dunnes office in West College. Many

of the forms had old officers listed.

8) Performing arts calendar. Please check the performing arts calendar

on

the PAC website. If your group has shows that are not listed, email Matt

Stack (mstack@) with the correct info.

9) Meeting in Dillon gym today at 4:30pm about reserving space in

Dillon.

If your group wants rehersal space in Dillon, go to the meeting!

10) Next PAC meeting: Monday 23rd, 6:30pm.

At that meeting we will set all of the other meeting times for the rest

of

the semester.

11) Email agenda items for the next meeting to rsimson@.

For those of you who read this entire email, I'm impressed.

-Rebecca Simson

